

Information Bulletin

Bulletin #: I2016-002

Date: Jan. 5, 2016

Tel: (905) 264-9390 **Fax:** (905) 264-9445

To: District Administrators, Presidents

CC: OSA Board of Directors, Staff

From: Mark Marshall, Coach Development Manager

Subject: 2016 Provincial B License Course Announcement

The Ontario Soccer Association Coaching Department is pleased to announce the dates of the 2016 Provincial B License courses. The Ontario Soccer Association will be hosting three courses throughout 2016 located in:

- Vaughan, March 21 24th
- Ajax, May 31 June 3rd
- Kingston, August 2 5th

The requirements for coaches to apply to the Provincial B License course are that they must provide proof of successfully passing the Pre B/C License course, Make Ethical Decisions, Respect in Soccer, and Making Head Ways.

Coaches must provide the required documentation in their High Performance Application that can be completed on Coach Centre. Once the coach's high performance application has been approved they will then be granted access to register for the course. Course registration will be opened Jan. 5, 2016

If you have any further questions please contact the Coaching Development Department.